
 

 
  

 
June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

All students at Mossley Hollins High School should hire a locker to keep their possessions, books, PE kit and 
other items safe and to reduce the number of items that might need to be carried around school each day. All 
students need to store their bags each lunchtime and during examinations.  

The deposit for a locker is £5.00. Please encourage your child to keep the key safe at all times but if your child 
loses their key, they will be charged £5 to buy a replacement. Mossley Hollins High School cannot be held 
responsible for the loss of any items.  

Please make payment via School Gateway, complete the slip below and return it to admin@mossleyhollins.com 
no later than 12th July 2024. so that we can allocate your child a locker ready for the new term.  

All lockers must be cleared out at the end of each half term in order that they can be cleaned, any items left in 
the lockers over the holidays will be put in lost property.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs A Din 
Headteacher 
Mossley Hollins High School 
 

 

LOCKER ORDER - Please return to admin@mossleyhollins.com   

 

Pupil name:   

Signed:                                                                 (parent/carer) 

 

I confirm payment has been made via School Gateway  
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